
The proposals seek 
to continue to deliver 
effective services, within 
a reduced budget, by:

Go to: hants.gov.uk/passenger-transport-consultation

Or email passenger.transport.consultation@hants.gov.uk or 
phone 0300 555 1388 for an Information Pack and Response Form

Consultation closes Sunday 24 July 2022

hants.gov.uk

Have your say
on proposed changes to:
•	 Supported passenger transport services

•	 The Concessionary Travel Scheme

•	 Making operational changes to 
supported passenger transport 
services e.g. supported bus services, 
Dial-a-Ride, Minibus Group Hire,  
Call & Go and Taxishares

•	 Removing some enhancements to  
the Concessionary Travel Scheme

•	 Increasing the contributions users 
pay for some services


